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Chinese Fashions

2002

tegninger af traditionelle kinesiske klædedragter

Knights and Armor Coloring Book

1985-01-01

tegninger som kan farvelægges

Empire Fashions

2001-12-01

this coloring book panorama of late 18th and early 19th century french fashions
offers a fascinating survey of styles 45 plates of detailed accurate
illustrations include representations of claw hammer frock coats and vests for
the well dressed man loose pantaloons and shorter skirts for the working
classes high waisted promenade gowns for fashionable ladies and accessories 45
black and white illustrations

Godey's Fashions

2005-06-28

superbly rendered illustrations adapted from godey s lady s book a rare
nineteenth century fashion magazine provide authentic views of evolving
victorian modes of apparel from lace edged necklines and elongated bodices to
fitted bonnets and extravagant bustles thirty ready to color illustrations
depict lavish dresses and gowns of velvet and damask smart riding outfits
trimmed with braid and gilt an elegant cashmere shawl children s outfits as
well as hair ornaments footwear and other accessories a lovely collection that
offers an authentic glimpse of what well dressed ladies and youngsters of the
victorian era were wearing this is a must have for coloring book fans costume
designers and cultural historians

Civil War Fashions Coloring Book

1997

for colorists of all ages 45 striking illustrations of officers in handsome
military outfits ladies in elegant daytime and evening dresses and children in
apparel mirroring adult fashions captions

Medieval Fashions Coloring Book

1998-01-01

illustrations portray people from every class of society from farmers to
courtiers
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Godey's Fashions Coloring Book (Dover Fashion
Coloring Book)

2005-06-28

stylish coloring book presents 31 full page illustrations of women and girls in
the broad shouldered narrow waisted fashions in vogue from the 1890s to the
early 1900s perforated pages are printed on one side only

Creative Haven Art Nouveau Fashions Coloring Book

2013-09-19

the full skirted narrow waisted styles of the victorian society appear in a
lavish collection of 45 ready to color line drawings lovingly adapted from
vintage fashion magazines of the era captions

Victorian Fashions Coloring Book

1997-07-10

forty five accurate depictions of 17th century puritans an indentured servant
an english officer and his lady pirates a colonial merchant s family of the mid
1700s more descriptive captions

Colonial and Early American Fashions

1998-01-01

what did boys and girls wear during the early 1900s thirty pages of colorable
illustration based on authentic merchandise in sears catalogs from 1901 through
1921 provide some answers for special occasions girls looked splendid in frilly
dresses with lots of lace and ruffles knee length trousers and high top boots
were popular with boys both favored hats coloring book fans and fashion mavens
will treasure this collection and its delightful glimpse of early 20th century
styles for kids

Old-Time Children's Fashions Coloring Book

2005-11-21

feel like a fashion designer a coloring book for all ages with beautiful
illustrations use the imaginative line art in this book to produce your own
works of art featuring outfits of different styles perfect as a gift for anyone
who loves fashion history and design coloring pages include 40 unique pages of
fashion plates in beautiful styles each fashion illustration is hand drawn and
printed on one side of the page deciding the color combinations of
illustrations will make you feel like a fashion designer

Fashion Design Coloring Book

2020-11-04
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a magical mix of winged sprites and their animal friends flutter across the
pages of this wondrously illustrated collection dressed in exquisite designs 30
different fairies appear with cats squirrels birds and more

Fairy Fashion

2008-09-19

both vintage and contemporary fashions are featured among these 55 glamorous
illustrations to color images include complete outfits models in the latest
styles and patterns that combine shoes handbags jewelry other accessories

ESCAPES Fashion Art Coloring Book

2016-10-20

forty five finely detailed ready to color illustrations depict an italian
peasant couple in wedding dress children of a german royal family garbed in
velvet an english lord and lady in riding outfits and more

Renaissance Fashions

2000-02

travel back to the jazz age with glitzy and glamorous fashions inspired by one
of the most beloved american novels of all time discover what made the 1920s
roar while adding color to 31 finely detailed illustrations of women sporting
drop waist and patterned party dresses fur shawls cloche hats and more as well
as men dressed in tail coat tuxedos slim suits homburg hats and oxford shoes
pages are perforated and printed on one side only for easy removal and display
specially designed for experienced colorists great gatsby fashions and other
creative haven adult coloring books offer an escape to a world of inspiration
and artistic fulfillment each title is also an effective and fun filled way to
relax and reduce stress

Creative Haven The Great Gatsby Fashions Coloring
Book

2021-01-13

japanese kimonos are wearable art celebrating the patterns and motifs adorning
the traditional costumes 30 ready to color illustrations present kimono clad
figures awash in pastoral scenes and wandering abstracts

Japanese Kimono Designs Coloring Book

2007-01-01

outlines the clothing styles worn by the people of ancient egypt
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Ancient Egyptian Fashions

1999

carefully researched collection of 44 ready to color illustrations spotlights
more than five centuries of fashions from india s colorful past among them the
sari a long gracefully draped gown worn by women full trousers worn by both
sexes jodphurs trousers westernized into riding breeches as well as pashmina
shawls turbans and other accessories

Fashions from India

2013-07-17

fashion took a dramatic turn during the jazz age and this coloring book
recaptures the bobbed hairdos cloche hats and other daring and distinctive
style hallmarks of the era thirty pages of fashion feature sporty and casual
outfits as well as glamorous evening gowns and dresses trimmed with fringe
beading and sequins

Fashions of the Roaring Twenties Coloring Book

2013-07-17

skaters at all levels of expertise arrayed in eye catching costumes demonstrate
a variety of moves from a trio of engaging youngsters in fur trimmed hats and
coats to lovely young women in sequined outfits doing spins glides and other
classic maneuvers great coloring fun for children five and up 29 black and
white illustrations

Figure Skating Coloring Book

2004-01-01

for the many youngsters who love ballet and love to color 29 scenes depicting
classic costumes and characters from such popular ballets as swan lake
petrouchka the nutcracker don quixote cinderella coppélia the sleeping beauty
and the firebird captions include title of ballet story line composer year
first performed and characters depicted

Favorite Ballets Coloring Book

2004-09-01

outlines the clothing styles worn by the people of the ancient mediterranean

Greek and Roman Fashions

2013-07-17

french fashions from 1640 1775 depicted in 45 full page black and white
illustrations portraits of farmers street vendors and aristocrats all with
informative captions
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French Baroque and Rococo Fashions

2002-12-01

thirty full page black and white drawings on british french german and american
uniforms from the american revolution with brief description of the regiment
and full instructions for accurate coloring of the uniform includes full color
illustrations of each uniform on the covers

Uniforms of the American Revolution Coloring Book

1974-01-01

glamorous models sport dresses consisting of intricately entwined flowers
leaves and vines in these 31 full page images inspired by botanical drawings
the imaginative illustrations will charm colorists of all ages

Flower Fashion Fantasies

2012-11-21

forty five handsome ready to color plates depict styles worn by all social
classes in 15th and 16th century england from woolen tunics of country workers
to elegant apparel of tudor monarchs captions

Tudor and Elizabethan Fashions

2000-09-01

thirty pages of beautifully rendered ready to color outfits include the
stunning bridal gown designed by sarah burton plus dresses created by jenny
packham emilia wickstead the alexander mcqueen fashion house and others

Kate, the Duchess of Cambridge Royal Fashions
Coloring Book

2015-11-18

challenging and fun for fashionistas and colorists these 31 illustrations
showcase an original collection of stylish outfits the beautifully detailed
garments are worn by stunning models and decorated with floral prints and
abstract patterns

Creative Haven Fantasy Fashions Coloring Book

2017-06-21

if you love the way they dressed in the swinging 60s this is the coloring book
for you thirty one pages of vintage styles range from chic formal ensembles to
cool hippie threads
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Creative Haven Fabulous Fashions of the 1960s
Coloring Book

2018-06-13

step back in time with 31 pages of styles from the 1950s then play fashion
designer by adding color to men s and women s outfits from full skirts to
cardigans and capris

Creative Haven Fabulous Fashions of the 1950s
Coloring Book

2015-12-10

inspired by fashions of the 1920s 30s and early 40s this gallery of smart
looking styles to color features 31 full page illustrations of models in
vintage day and evening outfits

Creative Haven Art Deco Fashions Coloring Book

2014-11-19

fifteen centuries of spanish fashion from the era of the roman empire through
the rise of the renaissance appear in the accurate and meticulously rendered
drawings of this coloring book its focus resides with the arabic influences
introduced by the moors who arrived in spain in the eighth century and
developed a thriving culture until they were driven out in 1492 during the
reign of ferdinand and isabella

Spanish and Moorish Fashions

2003-01-01

artist eileen miller has created 31 dazzling ready to color dresses that range
from dreamy to elegant to dramatic join the party by adding colorful touches to
each of the beautifully detailed gowns in this fabulous and chic collection

Creative Haven Dazzling Dresses Coloring Book

2021-11-17

these are the styles that made the twenties roar thirty one gracefully rendered
and historically accurate images recapture the era s fashions depicting
flappers and the occasional sheik in all their beaded sequined and glittering
glory pages are perforated and printed on one side only for easy removal and
display specially designed for experienced colorists jazz age fashions and
other creative haven adult coloring books offer an escape to a world of
inspiration and artistic fulfillment each title is also an effective and fun
filled way to relax and reduce stress
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The Fashion Coloring Book

1984

who were the cavaliers and what elaborate hairstyles did they introduce did
17th century puritans wear only simple unadorned black outfits coloring book
fans find out with the help of this educational accurately rendered fashion
survey of the period notes 45 black and white plates

Creative Haven Jazz Age Fashions Coloring Book

2017-01-18

inspired by the elegant dresses showcased in godey s lady s book harper s bazar
ladies home journal and other victorian era magazines these 31 ready to color
illustrations depict the well dressed woman of the late 1800s lace edged
necklines ruffled bodices full skirts extravagant bustles and more period
styles will inspire fashionistas and adult colorists alike pages are perforated
and printed on one side only for easy removal and display specially designed
for experienced colorists victorian gowns and other creative haven adult
coloring books offer an escape to a world of inspiration and artistic
fulfillment each title is also an effective and fun filled way to relax and
reduce stress

Cavalier and Puritan Fashions

2005-04-12

the full skirted narrow waisted styles of the victorian society appear in a
lavish collection of 45 ready to color line drawings lovingly adapted from
vintage fashion magazines of the era captions

Creative Haven Victorian Gowns Coloring Book

2019-06-12

scores of carefully rendered illustrations depict more than 4 000 years of
celtic apparel from cloaks worn by european celts ca 2000 b c to the plaid
tunics of british celtic farm women 100 b c and the elaborately embroidered
costume of a 20th century irish step dancer fascinating ready to color archive
with detailed captions also includes illustrations of period headgear footwear
and jewelry

Victorian Fashions Coloring Book

1997-07-10

Celtic Fashions

2002-03-01
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